02-21-24

Chief Morgan

| have been given the tentative start date at Itasca County Sheriff’s Department of March 4, 2024. In an
effort to afford you as close to a two week notice as possible, today | am submitting notice of my
employment ending with the Grand Rapids Police Department.

| have enjoyed my time here at GRPD and am blessed to have met and worked with you all. Ilook
forward to working with the great members of this department in the future, albeit in a different
capacity. Thank you for the opportunities that have been given to me. | wish you all well!

Greg Lease



